
Seattle Parks and Recreation encourages 
you to participate in the design of your 
new park.

Please join Seattle Parks and Recreation’s 
staff and consultant designer, Studio 41, 
to provide input for the park.

We are hosting two meetings to inform 
you about the project and gather your 

input. The first meeting will be an opportunity to learn about the project and provide 
input that will inform the overall design for the park.

The second meeting will show designs that reflect what we heard in the first meeting and 
be an opportunity to provide input on park design options.

Seattle Parks and Recreation purchased the .33 acre site at 8605 35th Ave. NE in 2014 
to provide the Wedgwood community more open space and now the Seattle Park District 
is providing the funding to develop the site into a new neighborhood park.

WEDGWOOD LANDBANK SITE
HELP DESIGN YOUR NEW PARK!

MEETING #1 (COLLECT YOUR INPUT) 

FEBRUARY 25, 2019 – Completed 
MEETING #2 (REVIEW DESIGNS BASED ON FEEDBACK) 

APRIL 3, 2019 – Completed 
BOTH MEETINGS: THORNTON CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL, CAFETERIA, 7712 40TH AVE. NE

COMMUNITY MEETINGS   All are encouraged to attend, light refreshment will be served.

colin.campell@seattle.gov
206-256-5604   
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/wedgwood-landbanked-site-park-development

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Thank you to the Wedgwood Community Council for your partnership. 
www.wedgwoodcc.org


